Subject: Re: HIV and Household Data
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Fri, 05 Feb 2021 14:21:20 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS Research & Data Analysis Director, Tom Pullum:

It will be better if you merge the AR file with the PR file, rather than with the HR file. In the PR file,
the individual household member's line number is hvidx. That needs to match with hivline in the
AR file.
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